
Fancy a wee cuppa, a biscuit and a chat about
death? 

If so, you're very welcome at the MortaliTea
Cafe where we'll be creating a safe space to

come together to discuss issues around death and  
break down the taboo around death and dying.
 These events are not faith-based discussions and they are

not intended to replace therapeutic support.
 

 Come and join us on the first Tues of the
month in GH216     5.30-6.30pm

for a "dead good chat".





MortaliTea
 Cafe 

 If you require bereavement support, please contact disability-
wellbeing@strath.ac.uk or for spiritual support, please contact

chaplaincy@strath.ac.uk or meg.masson@strath.ac.uk

Starts 
November 

mailto:disability-wellbeing@strath.ac.uk
mailto:chaplaincy@strath.ac.uk
mailto:meg.masson@strath.ac.uk

